
 
 

 

 

DATE:  September 10, 2014 

TO:    Recycling Board 

FROM:  Gary Wolff, Executive Director 

SUBJECT: Board Member Report of Conference Attendance 

 

 
BACKGROUND 
 

Board Member's Sherman and O'Donnell attended the California Resource Recovery 

Association's Zero Waste conference in San Jose, August 3-6, 2014. Board Member Sherman 

provided a written overview of his experience. The overview is attached to the staff memo. 

Board Member O'Donnell did not provide a written overview but may have some experiences 

to share verbally.   

 

RECOMMENDATION 

This item is for the information of the Board. 
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